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MEDIA ADVISORY 

The City of Punta Gorda Utilities Department will be closing both lanes of West Olympia Avenue 
near Pittman Street on Tuesday, April 11 beginning at 3:00 a.m. The closure will last until approximately 
11:00 a.m. Traffic will be detoured. Crews will be cutting the asphalt, excavating, repacking and 
compacting the surface to final grade, and patching the asphalt.  Please drive with extreme caution in the 
detour area.  
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